RECEIVED

11AY - 3 2010

CITY OF WEST ALLIS
CLERK/TREASURER

April 29, 2010

City Clerk West Allis City Hall 7525 W. Greenfield Avenue West Allis, WI 53214

Re:

Common Council Hearing

Scheduled for 5/4/10

Outdoor Dining Patio Addition to Brass Monkey Pub and Grill

Dear Common Council Members:

This letter is to express support for the addition of an outdoor dining patio for the Brass Monkey Pub and Grill. To date, I have not experienced any negative issues related to the pub, which is located in my neighborhood.

When the smoking ban is implemented this summer, many patrons will be outside of bars smoking and it would be better to have one area established for them so that any noise can be controlled. The managers of the pub have always been very responsive to any neighbor complaints. They have assured me that they will immediately address any concerns that may arise regarding the patio so that they can continue to be good neighbors.

Sincerely,

Dean Goehrig

11933 W. Rainbow Avenue

West Allis, WI 53214